
January 4, 1982 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 
18088 U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is to confirm that you received radio station METRO 1430 
on November 23, 1981. 

We are a relatively new radio station in Toronto. We went on the 
air as Metro 1430 - CJCL in April of last year. 

We are glad that you enjoyed listening to METRO 1430 and hope you 
will be abAe to pick us up again. 

Connie Sinclair 
Music Director 
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